
The Hampshire Safeguarding Adults Board (HSAB) brings together 

organisations which work together to keep people who are vulnerable, safe 

from abuse or neglect. Our goal is to raise awareness of adult abuse and 

neglect and to make sure that local services work effectively together to tackle 

it when it happens.   

 

The HSAB is holding a number of Drop In sessions  across local communities 

in Hampshire as part of its drive to make 'Safeguarding Everyone’s Business’ 

by raising awareness of adult abuse and neglect and encouraging local people 

to act against this, wherever it happens.   

 

There will also be an opportunity to meet staff from organisations such as the 

Police, Hampshire Fire and Rescue, Trading Standards,  Adult Social Services 

and a wide of voluntary services to find out about their services and what they 

offer to help local people maintain their wellbeing and keep safe. 
 

 
 

 

 

‘Drop in’ sessions between 11am – 2pm on the following dates: 

 

Fareham:  Monday 9th May:    

Ferneham Hall, Osborn Road, Fareham, PO16 7DB 

 

Andover: Wednesday 11th May  

Masonic Hall, East Street, Andover, SP10 1EP 

 

Aldershot: Tuesday 17th May 

Princes Hall, Princes Way, Aldershot, GU11 1NX 

 

Lyndhurst: Wednesday 18th May 

Lyndhurst Community Centre, Main Car Park, Lyndhurst, SO43 7NY 
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